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January 2023 

Dear Applicant, 
 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Higher Level Teaching Assistant at The Piggott School: Charvil 
Primary. 
 

Our mission is to be a school which inspires and encourages the highest achievement for each and every 
child. I believe that our school provides the correct balance and blend of academic challenge, personal 
care and enrichment that fosters the holistic development of each and every child.  
 

The quality of teaching and learning at our school enables us to achieve our aim to help every child to 
develop into the very best they can be: to be independent in their thinking, to value lifelong learning, to 
be open to new ideas, to encourage respect and tolerance. 
  

The care and guidance offered at our school, by the outstanding staff, provides a culture and ethos, which 
successfully helps every child feel safe, happy and challenged.  Our pupils are extremely rewarding to 
teach and Ofsted graded leadership, behaviour, safety and welfare as outstanding in our most recent 
inspection. Our most recent SIAMS inspection was also outstanding. 
 

Applicants for this post do not need to be a practising Christian but must promote and uphold our school 
Christian vison and values. 
 

The following documents need to be completed to apply for the post. 

1. Application form 
2. Covering letter 

 

Please also visit our website for additional information about the school and to download our prospectus. 
Prospective candidates are also most welcome to make an appointment with Mrs Haynes to visit the 
school, please email charvil@piggottschool.org . 
 

• The deadline for applications is 11am, Monday 6th February 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions about the application or 
appointment process. 
 

The Piggott School: Charvil Primary is a unique and inspiring school and I look forward to welcoming 
successful applicants to our learning community for interview. I very much look forward to receiving your 
application. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

  
Mr K Hillerton 
Headteacher 
The Piggott School Charvil Primary 
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